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From: Jeremy Nipps [mailto:JEREMY.NIPPS@twcs.com.au]
Sent: Monday, 10 December 2012 2:54 PM

To: Sean Butler (sbutler@iinet.net.au)

Cc: Mark Englebert

Subject: RE: Is any further information required

Dear Sean,
Thank you for your email.
In relation to the questions raised in your email of 19 November 2012, | provide comment as follows:

1) Save for the provision of the signed completed reports as to affairs for Butler Constructions, Lighthouse
Beach Holdings and National Hotel and the return of Butler Constructions laptop computer (matters which
remain outstanding and have previously been addressed with you), no further assistance or information is
required from you at this stage in relation to the receiverships of Butler Constructions, Lighthouse Beach
Holdings and National Hotel Property. If the position changes in this regard, we will let you know.

2) |am notin a position to advise of date for completion, however subject to the attending to sundry issues and
statutory obligations, | would anticipate that my retirement as receiver will occur shortly thereafter.

3) This matter will be addressed by way of separate correspondence.
Regards,
Jeremy Nipps

for M D Englebert
Receiver and Manager



